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Comments: I am strongly opposed to e-bikes being allowed on non-motorized trails. Non-motorized trails need to

be preserved as stated "non-motorized". There are Safety issues as they travel quickly coming up on hikers or

livestock riders too quickly. Errosion control issues. Rescue issues as people will travel further into the wilderness

than normal. I am firmly opposed.

Patricia Morine


